
 

RE- Our new topic is ‘Beginnings’ 

Please bring in a baby photo, if one is available, to put on our display.  These will be returned in a few 

weeks.  

Maths- Our new topic is ‘Place Value’  

Our focus for this unit will include reading and writing numbers to 100, representing numbers and 

comparing and ordering numbers. 

English- Our new topic is ‘Fables, Legends and Myths’ 

We will be learning about Fable ‘The Lion and the Mouse’ and writing our own fables. We will also be 
looking at adverbs ending in -ly and speech in dialogue. 

Reading 

Read to an adult every day for 10 minutes and use the reading record to record any comments.  

Spellings –  

bright             show          straight              alone 
 

please            great         family            time 
 

people            eye             whole   

Topic- Launch of our new topic ‘Poles Apart’ 

Our new topic focuses on the Poles and hotter countries near the Equator. Children find out about hot, 
temperate and cold places around the world. They also compare Antarctica and Africa.  

Reading Challenge 

Blue Peter have launched a new ‘Book Badge’.  We would like to encourage as many of our pupils as 
possible to achieve this badge (Blue Peter badge holders gain free entry into many attraction UK wide).  
Pupils must be 5 years or older and simply complete the form sent home this week.  You can either return 
directly to the address on the form or return to school and we will post them together. Please return all 
forms by the end of September to the school office.  Watch this space as we will also be looking to gain the 
Sports 2023 badge (all children have to do is try out a new sport).   
Information relating to badges can be found at  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge 

Additional Information 

• P.E will be on a Tuesday 

• Our new science topic is living things and their habitats and our new DT topic is Flowerheads  

• Reading books may be changed when required – please complete reading records.  

• Homework will be sent out on Fridays, to be returned the following Wednesday (in time for marking) 

• Spelling tests will be on Fridays, spellings and homework are available on the class page via the 

school website   

• On a final note – please can we have nominations for our class charity this year 😊  

 
We are all looking forward to a very exciting year, full of learning and fun ☺ 

 

Yr 2 Homework  

Friday 15th September 2023 

Word of the Week: Encounter  

 

 



 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Harris, Mrs Jackson and Miss Croucher 

Year 2 Team 


